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Dear Parents and. Carers,

The Children's Commissioner has launched, The Big, Ambition

survey, to understand what children want ahead. of the next General,

Election. Their responses will be shared with the Goverrment to

ensure that childrens voices are heard. It is therejore important

that the pupils at Heckington St Andrew's Church of England,

School have participated. in The Big Ambition survey and. hao their

say. Children or parents can complete the survey here:
wiww.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition,

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Bentley

7th December - PTFA Bedtime Stories with Santa 3:30pm-5:00pm
8th December - PTFA Non uniform day in return for chocolate for chocolat
tombola
11th December - PTFA Christmas Fayre 3:30pm
13th December Reception and Year 6 - Christmas Nativity 2:15pm in Churc
14th December 2:30pm - Year 1 & 2 Christmas Carol Service in Church
19th December

20th December -Whole school Christmas lunch
www.schoolmealsonline.com

20th December - Wear your Christmas jumper
20th December - Last day of term

3rd January - First day back



https://childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition
https://childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition
http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition
http://www.schoolmealsonline.com/

Tuesday 19th
December
Please enter yvour
tabulous showstopper

or your best cupcakes!

All bakes will be sold for 50p a small
cake/slice to raise money for school trip
' transport







